

348 W. Hospitality Lane, Suite 100 San Bernardino, CA 92408 P: 909.885.7980

VIA EMAIL

January 31, 2024

EMAIL:

Michael Milligan

RE: Service Purchase Request / San Bernardino County

Subject: Response to Second Request for Extension of Time to Submit Additional

Documents in Support of Appeal of Pension Benefits

Dear Mr. Milligan:

As a follow-up to SBCERA's letter to you of January 17, 2024, SBCERA provided you with an extension within which to file additional documentation to support your appeal regarding a service purchase request and granted you an extension up to and including February 16, 2024. This letter is in response to your e-mail request of January 25, 2024, wherein you requested SBCERA provide to you an additional 45 days from February 16, 2024, within which to submit documents and a brief in support of your appeal regarding the above-referenced matter.

This letter shall serve to inform you that your request for a second extension has been granted. Please submit any supplemental materials to SBCERA no later than **April 1, 2024**. Thereafter, in accordance with Benefits Policy No. 025, I will review and provide a written determination that either approves or denies the request.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

Debby S. Cherney

Chief Executive Officer

DC:BMH:ycb